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Date: August 4, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent    
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re: 2015-16 Tuition Rate 
 

Board policy states that tuition rates for non-resident students will be based on the 
per capita operating cost of the school district.  The per capita operating cost is a 
state defined formula that utilizes the most recent financial information on file with the 
state. 
 
Livonia Public Schools generally does not allow students from outside the District on 
a tuition basis.  However, the Board policy does allow for some exceptions that occur 
on a rare basis.  One example may be for a student in their senior year that wants to 
finish school in Livonia, but their residence has changed.  Our discussion on this 
topic is only to establish a tuition rate, and does not change any of our practices 
regarding out of District students. 

 
Please include this item on the August 10, 2015 Finance Committee meeting 
agenda. The proposed rate calculated for 2015-16 is $9,899.  As always, please let 
me know if you have any questions. 
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